


There is no shortage of open storage in The Southern Parishes.

There is no evidence on Google maps of storage of plant or machinery before or since 2012 on the 
appeal site.

SPC believe the change in ground level is unnatural.
. 

(f) The Raglington landfill permission had robust conditions, one being to restore the surface of the 
land for further use. Suez monitor this site. The site was restored to grassland. 

Many areas of SEC that were once countryside are now a barren wasteland and the subject of 
enforcement action. SPC would suggest that the landowner has permitted the ground level to rise 
by dumping soil or other materials at this location.

(g). Owing to the nature of the Southern Parishes, open storage is readily available e.g., Clamp Farm 
at Newtown. 

The Appellant was served a PCN by WCC over 12 months ago. This procedure would have clarified 
the land and it’s use . Yet the Appellant continues to let land knowing that there is no planning 
permission, even as recently as April 2022.

The site known as SEC is causing great distress to our residents, especially those near the site. The 
complaints range from noise, dust, smoke and anti-social working hours from before 6am and over 
weekends. Debris on the roads and pavements from this site is causing a hazard to the A334
highway.

SPC fully support the enforcement action that has taken place at the appeal location and do not agree 
the time period or contents of the notice are excessive.






